
 

December 13, 2022 

Good evening and welcome to the final Board Meeting of 2022. 

I want to begin by acknowledging our outgoing Chair, Jen Mezei, and thank her on behalf of the 
entire Board for her leadership over the past two years. She helped guide our previous Board 
through many challenging times, including the pandemic. Trustee Mezei, you have my deepest 
gratitude for all you have done, and I am looking forward to continuing to work with you, 
returning Trustees Peter Cech, Larry Hayes and Gary Wong, as well as new members of the 
Board: Vice-Chair Kristin Schnider and Trustee Mikelle Sasakamoose.  


